Information on payment regulations:



Dear parents, 29.01.2021

the Berlin Senate decided that there will be no statutory fee for primary schools in January. The fees will be reimbursed. Here are our payment regulations:



SEPA direct debit?



- we will automatically collect the January-fee in February
- but we won't collect the February-fee
- transfer or standing order?



- transfer the January-fee as usual
- do not transfer the February-fee



For further information or questions:

FiPP e.V. Administratory contact:

Phone: (030) 259 289 90

Mail: zentrale@fippev.de